
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21st May 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In celebration of the children completing their SATS assessments, we would like to have a 
pyjama day on Friday 25th May. The children are welcome to come into school wearing 
suitable pyjamas and are free to bring a teddy of their choice. Throughout the morning we will 
be watching a children’s DVD and playing some board games as a class.  
 
Thank you 
 
The Year 2 team. 
 


